
                                                                                                         

 
 
 
 

15/6/2020 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

All children are expected to be at school each day unless they are sick or have made arrangements 
with the Principal to be away. Mr Piccoli is following up with families and children if they are away 
from school. Please phone, send a note, text or Facebook message to let the school know if they 
will be away. I truly appreciate your support with this, as every school day counts! 

Tabulam Public School will postpone our NAIDOC celebrations that we had planned for the end of 
this term until next term. After careful consideration and discussions, we have decided to postpone 
so we can hopefully include our community in the celebrations. At this point in time if we were to 
run it this term, due to the restrictions in place from the Department of Education regarding Covid-
19, we would not be able to involve community. We are very hopeful to involve our community in 
the special event and to celebrate NAIDOC 2020. Please stay tuned for more information as it 
becomes available, including at proposed date!  

Child reports will be modified for this semester and will be completed and delivered to children in 
the last week of this term. The A-E reporting scale will not be included in this report due to the time 
spent away from school in the Covid-19 period. If you have any questions regarding your child’s 
education, I encourage you to call the school to make a time for a discussion.  

July 3 will be the last day of this term and children will commence back at school on Tuesday July 21 
for the beginning of term 3. Our Transition class will begin back on Monday July 27.  

Just a reminder that families MUST notify the school immediately if your child is being tested for 
Covid-19. The school has strict guidelines we must follow in this event and we will work closely with 
your family, the school community, NSW Health and the Department of education to support all 
involved.  

As of Term 3, a number of restrictions will be lifted for schools following Covid-19 procedures. 
Please see the attached sheet containing this information.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child is away from school can you please send a note, call the office or send a 
message via Facebook to let us know. EVERY SCHOOL DAY COUNTS! 

Regards, 

Shaun Piccoli 

Principal Tabulam Public School  

0422401669 

 



 

 

 

 

 

   

  

 

 

  

 

   

   

 

 

  

 

 Important Dates 

3 July - Last Day of Term 2 

20 July – Pupil free day 

21 July – First Day of Term 3 for 
children K-6 (Transition 27 July) 

4 August – Claymation Day 

7 August – Crazy Hair Day 

18 August – Dr Jacki at TPS 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  

Working hard and having fun…. Every school day counts! 


